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Subject: 2025 Comprehensive Re-Zoning Plan

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bruce Block  
Sent: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 2:09 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 2025 Comprehensive Re-Zoning Plan 

Dear Sir: 

I want to make my objects clear regarding the proposed re-zoning of all Ann Arbor neighborhoods to permit four-story 
buildings of unspecified height (with no accommodation for the additional parking required). This sort of irresponsible re-
zoning will destroy the character and livability of neighborhoods like mine, which is over 100 years old, that make the City 
of Ann Arbor one of the most desirable locations to live in Michigan. Please do not kill that which is of great value to the 
citizens of this city. 

Sincerely, 
Bruce Block 
1319 Olivia Ave 
Ann Arbor 


